
 

 
The Department of Special Education/Pupil Support Services  

 is pleased to invite you to our upcoming  

Parent Workshop 
 

Friday, April 16, 2021 
10:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

Topic: 
Transition Planning for Life After High School: An Introduction to the Process for Families 
 

             DESCRIPTION: This on-line training will provide parents of students with disabilities with 

information on the school to post-school transition planning process. Families are essential 

partners with the school district and collaboration with the Committee on Special Education (CSE) 

team is extremely important to fully understand considerations for successful career development 

and transition to adulthood. The workshop will help parents to think about their children today, 

their children in the future and the support required to help them achieve long-term goals after 

high school. 

  
Please click on the link below to register for the workshop, and you will receive the link to 

the meeting once you register. 
 
 https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUpde-prDgiG9QW2dYsZZRKu0L_DxAPvEq3 

 

 
Please notify the Special Education Department, at least two days prior to the workshop of any 

necessary accommodation you may require in order to participate, or if you require a translator. 

Por favor notifique al Departamento de Educación Especial, al menos dos días antes del taller, de cualquier 
adaptación necesaria que pueda necesitar para participar, o si necesita un traductor. 

 

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUpde-prDgiG9QW2dYsZZRKu0L_DxAPvEq3

